
March 31st, 1927.

Venerable Archdeacon Scott, St, Matthew*g Rectory, 
Quebec, Cue.

My dear Archdeacon:.
Thanks very much for sending Tne your leaflet about the St. Lawrence waterways.
you are absolutely right.L’ore strength to your good right arm md to the 

pen it wields so effectively.
Cone and see ne sone time when you come to Montreal.

Yours faithfully.


